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EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
Division of Emergency Management
The Bureau of Mitigation

In accordance with Title 44 of the US Code of Federal Regulations §201.6 (b) and §201.6 (c)(1): The Division of Emergency Management, in conjunction with the State Hazard Mitigation Plan Advisory Team, invites the public to review and comment on the updated draft of the State of Florida’s 2013 Enhanced State Hazard Mitigation Plan. The State Hazard Mitigation Plan is a coordinated stakeholder effort involving state agencies, private businesses, Indian tribes, and local and federal governments. The objective of this effort is to coordinate all hazard mitigation programs statewide with the ultimate goal of reducing hazard impacts in our communities.
The plan will be available for comment at 5:00 p.m. EST on January 18, 2013 and comments will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. EST January 31, 2013. A copy of the final draft plan is available for download at http://www.floridadisaster.org/Mitigation/State and on display at division headquarters: 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100. (An appointment can be made to view this single printed copy.) Please direct any questions to Laura Herbert at dem-shmpat@em.myflorida.com or (850) 922-5580.
